

SNBP International & Senior Secondary School, Chikhali, Pune.

Affiliation No. 1130703 Academic session 2024-25 WORKSHEET 1

GRADE-5

(PT 1 - TERM 1)

Name

Div - R/D/T/E/P/S/G SUBJECT: English Prepared by- Krishna B. L.No-2,Topic: Mother Teresa

Q.1 Read the following passage and answer the questions below:

One morning Prince Siddhartha and his cousin Devadatta, went for a walk in the woods. Siddhartha pointed out a swan flying in the sky to Devadatta. Before Siddhartha could stop him, Devadatta shot an arrow at it. Struck by the arrow, the bird went down. Both the boys ran towards it. Siddhartha was the first to reach the spot. He picked up the bird, gently removed the arrow, and nursed its wound. Just then Devadatta reached the spot. "Give me the bird, it's mine," said Devadatta. Siddharth refused to part with the bird. Devadatta took his cousin to court for justice.

"I shot the arrow and brought the bird down. It belongs to me," said Devadatta.

"I nursed its wound," said Siddhartha.

The judge looked at the bird Siddhartha was holding.

"Had the bird been killed by your arrow, you could have claimed it," said the judge. "But Siddhartha saved it. The bird belongs to the one who saved it, and not to the one who tried to kill it," said the wise judge.

By that time the wound had healed, and the bird had fully recovered. Siddhartha went out and let the bird go. "The bird is free. It belongs to no one," said Siddhartha as he watched the swan fly high in the air.

- a. Who shot an arrow at the swan?
- b. Why did Siddharth refuse to part ways with the injured bird?
- c. What decision did the judge give after hearing both of them?
- Q.2 Use vocabulary words from the word box to complete the sentences.

Help	charity	nuns	saint	
inspiration	missionary	slum		

a.Donating food to an orphanage is an act of.....

1 / ENG /L-2/Term-1/WS 1 1 | Page

b. Mother Teresa was a well-known
c. My aunt's positive, hardworking attitude is anto everyone who knows her.
d. Mostspend their time praying or meditating and doing service work in
their communities.
eis a title given to someone regarded as holy and virtuous after his or her death.
f. Deep in thepeople were living in terrible condition.
Q.3 Use words as nouns and verbs to make different sentences.
a.play (noun):
play (verb):
b. fight (noun):
fight (verb):
c. slide (noun):
slide (verb):
d. water (noun):
water (verb):
e. present (noun):
present (verb):
Q.4 Identify the parts of speech of the underlined words in the given sentences and
write them below the words.
a. Agnes's mother opened a sewing and cloth shop to support the family.
b. She became a nun in 1931, and chose the name of Sister Teresa.
c Her mother Drana was a kind and compassionate lady.
d Agnes went around the city distributing parcels of food to the